
   

 

 
Via Email  
 
June 16, 2020 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Sirs: 
 
RE: Request for Regulatory Appeal by JR Tam Holdings Ltd. (JR Tam) 
  Alberta Energy Regulator – Compliance & Liability Management Branch (CLM) 

AD Order 2020-017 (the Decision) 
  Request for Regulatory Appeal No.: 1928660 
 
The Alberta Energy Regulator (AER) acknowledges receipt of email correspondence from Mr. 
Marion, on behalf of JR Tam, dated June 16, 2020, confirming withdrawal of the above noted 
request for regulatory appeal. 
 
As a result, the request for regulatory appeal is discontinued and the AER will be closing its file in 
relation to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
<Original signed by> 
 
Aimée Hockenhull 
Regulatory Appeals Coordinator 

Borden Ladner Gervais LLP Alberta Energy Regulator – Compliance 
& Liability Management Branch  
 

Attention:  Michael Marion, Counsel Attention : Sean Sexton, Counsel 


